
COUNCIL NEWS 

Grand Knight Report 

 
Our first meeting for 2023 was a huge success 

with over 30 Knights in attendance.  Let’s keep 

serving our Lord through this magnificent ministry.   

 

We were blessed to have Knight Brian Nelson in 

attendance.  He gave us insight to the Wheelchair 

Mission and how it works.  I am very pleased to 

announced that Chris Lewis (son of comedian 

Jerry Lewis) will be at all of our masses during the 

weekend of March 25-26).  He will be doing a 

pulpit talk to our parishioners regarding the 

Wheelchair Mission.   

 

Our Council has been asked to help with the 

Diocesan Conference, which will be March 25th at 

TAMIU.  We need 20-25 Knights to help.  Please 

let me know if  you are available to help. 

 

A big thank you to our Knights who attended the 

Pro-Life Walk on January 21st.   

 

Don’t forget the first Faith & Evangelization Core 

meeting will be Tuesday January 31st in Rooms 

10 & 11.  A big thank you to Armando Villalon for 

being in charge.  Please tell all men of the Parish 

about this wonderful opportunity to spend more 

time with our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

In closing, I hope that your February is filled with 

many blessings for you and your families. 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

Spiritual Thoughts 

 

 

 

 

The month of February is traditionally 

dedicated to the Holy Family:  Jesus, 

Mary, and Joseph.  Consider adding 

the following to your spiritual 

practices this month: 

• Consecrate, or reconsecrate, 

your family to the Holy Family by 

praying  the consecration to the 

Holy Family every day. 

• Invite your family members to 

join in one of your spiritual 

practices every day. 

 

The Chair of St. Peter (Feb. 22nd) 

The Knights of Columbus have a  

long history of serving the Pope.  On 

this feast that celebrates the authority 

of the Pope, pray especially for Pope 

Francis and his intentions. 
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February Meetings 
Due to the upcoming WBCA events that will be 

taking place in February, our upcoming meetings 

will be held on the same day.  Both meetings will 

be held on Thursday February 2nd.  The Officers 

meeting will be at 6:00pm and the Council 

meeting at 7:00pm.  Both will be held in Rooms 

10 & 11. 
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Knights in Action 



 


